
November 3, 2013 

 
Craig Tounget 
Executive Director 
Independent Citizens Redistricting Commission 
811 Barton Spring Rd #425 
Austin, TX  78704 
 
Dear Mr. Tounget: 
 
I am writing in regards to the City of Austin redistricting on behalf of the 
Maple Run Neighborhood Association.  We are located in Precincts 358 
and 360, west of Brodie Lane, north of Davis, south of Convict Hill and 
east of Mopac/Loop 1. 

At our association’s November 2 meeting, we discussed two proposed 
maps under ICRC consideration:  1) the OHAN map (dated October 19) 
and 2) the Compact Districts Coalition map. As both maps keep Maple 
Run precincts in District 8 along with Oak Hill and other Southwest 
neighborhoods -- the group consensus was to support both maps as each 
retains the geographic integrity of our area.  

The group also discussed that due to our Southwest location, shopping 
destinations, MoPac and SH45 traffic concerns, and future development, 
we feel that we share a community of interest with the residents of Oak 
Hill and the greater Oak Hill area.   

Thank you for your efforts as independent citizens and volunteers in this 
difficult process. 

 

Sincerely, 

Pamela Rogers 
President 
Maple Run Neighborhood Association 
7604 Melville Cove 
Austin, Texas 78749 
512-968-6280 
Pann_rogers@yahoo.com 
 

 

 

Maple Run – Wheeler 
Creek – Woodstone 
Village Neighborhood 
Association 
Austin, Texas 78749 
 
 
President 
Pamela Rogers 
pann_rogers@yahoo.com 
(512) 968-6280 
 
Co-Chair 
Sharron Hargiss 
sharron28@gmail.com 
(512) 762-7123 
 
Secretary 
Siobhan Kenna 
sioboop@gmail.com 
(512) 394-7617 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Facebook: 
https://www.facebook.co
m/MapleRunWheelerCree
kWoodstoneVillageNA 
 
Yahoo Group: 
http://groups.yahoo.com/
neo/groups/MRWCWVNA/
conversations/messages  
 


